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Technical information

SPECIAL PARTS

EGR VALVE 88064

Technical information for the correct installation of 88064 .
It would be advisable to remove the aluminum cover and clean it thoroughly.
Next, measure the distance between the base where the new EGR vlave will be placed

and the seat of the valve’s head.

This distance must be 49 mm.

The distance must be measured

in order to make sure that there

are no deformities on the aluminum
cover. Indeed, if the distance is greater than 49mm,

the new valve will not close properly and as a result it will be malfunctioning again,
in a short period of time.

The dismantling of the aluminum cover
guarantees the proper cleaning and it
gives us the opportunity to check

the correct closure of the EGR valve.
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